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PITMAN HILL ROAD BETWEEN WINDCASTLE DRIVE/SUMMIT RIDGE PLACE, PITMAN TRAILS TO CLOSE FOR 

CONSTRUCTION JUNE 25 

ST. CHARLES COUNTY, MO –  The St. Charles County Highway Department is announcing the temporary closure of 

Pitman Hill Road between Windcastle Drive/Summit Ridge Place and Pitman Trails beginning Wednesday, June 25, 

2014. The closure, which is expected to last six weeks, is a continuation of the effort to reconstruct Pitman Hill Road 

between Windcastle/Summit Ridge and Greens Bottom Road. 

No through traffic will be allowed through the closure area. Motorists are advised to use Caulks Hill Road to detour around 

the construction during the closure. Signs notifying motorists of the closure will be posted.  

When the roadway is re-opened, a second closure between Pitman Trails and Austin Manor will be necessary to complete 

the construction. This closure is expected to last five weeks, and the actual date of closure will be announced in advance. 

The entire new roadway is expected to open to traffic by the end of 2014. 

This construction is part of a continuing effort by St. Charles County Government to improve the county’s road system for 

the safety of the community. For more information about road projects underway in unincorporated St. Charles County, 

please call the St. Charles County Highway Department at (636) 949-7305. 
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